
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Adoption of 2024 Municipal Budget 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Township of Lanark Highlands 
intends to consider passing a By-law to adopt the 2024 Operating and Capital 
budgets in accordance with Section 290 of the Municipal Act, 2001 at the 
Regular Meeting of Council to be held on May 14, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.  

Council and Staff invite the public to comment on the budget document until 
May 3, 2024. Copies of the document are available on the municipal website 
at www.lanarkhighlands.ca or a paper copy can be obtained by request at the 
municipal office.  

Comments can be directed to the Treasurer, Christina Beaushaw at 
lhwptreasurer@lanarkhighlands.ca  

Note: This shall serve as Public Notice should the adoption of the 
2024 budget be deferred to a future meeting. 
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